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Another season completed and last minute heartache at Woking for the team and its 

supporters losing out on the final play-off place on goal difference to AFC Fylde, who 

incidentally were the only side to do the double over us this season. However, the team 

had numerous opportunities to gain at least one additional point during the season so we 

go again next season. 

A big thank you from the Supporters’ Club Committee to everyone who has supported the 

initiatives/events we have attempted this season. We will continue to work hard during 

the coming weeks to ensure our club continues to be as successful as it can and we’ll be 

refreshed and ready to go again in the pre-season friendlies and into the new National 

League 2018/19 season. 

4th COMMUNITY/FAMILY DAY SATURDAY 21 APRIL 
The last Community/Family Day saw Supporters’ Club committee members hand out 
goody bags, DASC fan clappers and ‘One Team, One Town, One Dover’ flags.    

PLAYER OF THE SEASON AWARDS 
This season’s awards presentation was organised and funded by the Supporters’ Club and 
took place after the above game in the Centre Spot on Saturday 21 April.  

The Supporters’ Player of the Season was MITCH WALKER (Mitch Pinnock was 2nd and 
Femi Ilesamni was 3rd), the Players’ Player of the Season was FEMI ILESAMNI (with 
Giancarlo Gallifuoco and Mitch Pinnock (again) in equal 2nd place), RYAN BIRD won the 
Golden Boot for top goalscorer with 20 league and cup goals (guess who was 2nd - Mitch 
Pinnock!) and the Away Player of the Season was MITCH WALKER, again closely followed 
by Mitch Pinnock and Mitch Brundle. The Supporters’ Club also presented a £250 cheque 
to Mitch’s chosen charity, St. Catherine’s Hospice in West Sussex.  

DASC COACH STATS FOR 2017-2018 SEASON 
Andy Fisher has compiled the coach stats for the season just finished. 
 
773 passengers were carried on 21 Coaches to 21 Grounds, with an average of 37 
passengers per Coach. 
 
On behalf of the Supporters’ Club we would like to thank you all for your support and are 
pleased we have been able to help so many fans get to away games that cannot or prefer 
not to travel via other means. 
 
We look forward to providing you with options for away travel next season. There’ll be a 
few new grounds for us to experience!     
    

PITCH SQUARES & SCRATCHCARDS 
All 120 squares were eventually sold so many thanks to everyone who bought a square 
and made it a successful venture. Your committee will be meeting later this month to 
determine our ideas for next season so we will let you all know if the pitch squares 
incentive will continue. We will also be continuing to sell the scratchcards and are hoping 
to encourage other local establishments to take them on.  

SUPPORTERS’ CLUB LAPEL PIN BADGES 
The first delivery of these has now been received and they will be issued out soon to 
those who have pre-booked and paid for one of these badges. 
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